
Committee Report     

Dealt with on June 30, 2010 | Executive Committee Report 3   
1 of 1 

 

 

Executive Committee Report 
Tri-partite License Agreement with Boyle Street Community League 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Tri-partite License Agreement, which was initially entered into on 
May 4, 2001, and subsequently renewed on June 7, 2004, and again on 
January 29, 2010, pursuant to Article 6(a) of the license agreement, between 
the City of Edmonton, Boyle Street Community League and the Edmonton 
Federation of Community Leagues, be terminated. 

History 

At the June 30, 2010, Executive Committee meeting, the June 22, 2010, 
Planning and Development Department report 2010PHB005 was considered 
and the Committee heard from T. Choy, President, and C. Dorsey, Vice-
President, Boyle Street Community League; J. Cloutier and A. Dalgetty, Inner 
City Youth Development Association; A. Bolstad, Edmonton Federation of 
Community Leagues; and J. Baker, General Manager, YMCA. 

Attachment 

June 22, 2010, Planning and Development Department report 2010PHB005 
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